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Hello and welcome to the A &L Goodbody Soundbites series. My name is Nollaig 

Greene and I am a knowledge lawyer in the Asset Management and Investment Funds 

team. I'm going to summarise our August 2024 regulatory bulletin.  

 

In it we cover both Irish domestic developments and EU developments relevant to the 

asset management and investment funds space. You can find more detail in our monthly 

bulletin on our website. On the domestic side we cover a list of deadlines and the 

potential reform of 1907 limited partnerships as distinct from investment limited 

partnerships.  

 

In EU and international developments we look at ESMA's guidelines on funds names 

using ESG or sustainability related terms. These guidelines will apply from 21 November 

2024 with transitional provisions.  

 

The ESAs update to their Q&As on the interpretation of the SFDR, ESMA's opinion on 

the functioning of the sustainable finance framework and ELTIF two draft delegated 

regulation containing regulatory technical standards.  

 

And that's our August 2024 summary. My email address is ngreene@algoodbody.com. 

Thank you. 
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